


Dear parents,


What a year - with global repercussions that have never been seen before! 
This situation has presented us all with great challenges but we have used 
the impact of the pandemic, both in the nursery and in the schools, to try 
out and develop new ways of learning. Thanks to our digital equipment 
and media concept, we have been able to keep in good contact with our 
children and pupils and continue with the learning material. Many thanks 
to you for your patience, trust and support! These experiences and the 
promising results let us look positively into the future. We will incorporate 
these new findings into our pedagogical concept for the next school year 
and thus enrich learning with further possibilities.  Almost incidentally, we 
have received three awards this year: we are Smart School 2020, "School 
without Racism" and we have received the school award "One World for 
All" 2020 for our primary school. This makes us all very proud and we look 
forward to the next steps together with you and your children! 


We wish you and your families a peaceful and reflective Christmas, take 
time to rest and recover. Stay healthy and see you soon in the new year!


Herzlichst 


Ihr


KIBS-Team
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Parent Converstion 
Day  

We have reorganised our 
parent conversations to 
try something new - we 
will invite you! Stay 
tuned to get more 
information in January. 


Christmas Jumper 
Day  

We collected 333,05 € 
for „Save the children“! 
Many thanks! 

Important Dates: 


School Reports - 29.01.2021 and then report holidays  

10th February - Parent Conversations - schools close at 1pm 



Primary School 

Dear parents, 


We have an eventful (school) year behind us and you have given us excellent support, especially during the 
distance learning phase of this school year! For that, we thank you very much. We are proud of how we have 
been able to maintain learning for your children. Despite Corona, we 
have achieved a lot. We are constantly evolving to provide the best 
possible learning experiences for your children - let's look back on this 
year together with a few pictures: 





 


Our lessons were never boring - thanks also to Lego Coding and 
outdoor learning! 
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Anti-Bullying Week, 
Recycling Week, World-
Kindness Day und Reading 
Fair are just a few of the 
events that have already 
happened this year. In the 
new year, we are looking 
forward to new projects 
we have never tried 
before! 






The Year 1 students learned about children's rights, the Year 2 students developed a prototype app, the Year 3 
students built insect hotels and the Year 4 students maintain and feed their worm farm with our kitchen waste - 








This school year, our primary classes are looking at the 17 sustainability goals in detail - each class has chosen 
their goal for the digital school assemblies - on Seesaw we will share these with you, enjoy watching the videos!
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the result: a school award from the "One 
World for All" school competition! We are 
very proud of our teachers and pupils! 
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